
From:   Joe Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 24, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0680-EX-PL-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We understand and concur with your comments.   

Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim


